
 “In keeping with Greeley’s long-standing tradition of securing water well into the future for her citizens, 
the Terry Ranch Project presents an unprecedented opportunity for our current City Council to make their 
mark on Greeley water history.   Access to 1.2 million acre-feet of water in an efficient and 
environmentally responsible manner will have a profound, lasting impact on Greeley’s future, akin to WD 
Farr’s foresight some 75 years ago.   
  
The magnitude of this opportunity to preserve Greeley’s access to our most precious natural resource 
cannot be overstated, and failure to act on this measure would be irresponsible and short-sighted.  I 
invite all Greeley citizens to examine the facts surrounding this opportunity – there is much to learn and 
our leadership has positioned us well to secure our future needs.  Please join me in encouraging our City 
Council to support the Terry Ranch Project.”       
  
Best, 
Mike Bond 
  

 

Mike Bond 

Chief Operating Officer 

The Weld Trust 

    

  
  
 


